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Important Upcoming Dates 

June 4th:    Salon Drop-off at U.W. Hospital, 9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 
June 12th:   Summer Salon Reception & Awards	Ceremony, U.W. Hospital, 
                   6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
July 12th:     MAG Board meeting at Sequoya Library, 6:00 p.m. 
July 30th:    Pick-up art at U.W. Hospital, 9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 
 

 
 
New Newsletter Editor 
Judi Werner has graciously stepped in to fill the vacancy as Editor of the monthly MAG Newsletter.  In the 

future, please send all articles for the MAG Newsletter to Judi no later than the 25th of each month.  Newsletter 

distribution will continue to be done by Steve Wagner.  Many thanks to Ruth Hansen for serving as the 

Newsletter Editor for many months.  
 
New Membership Chairperson 
MAG’s current Secretary, Cathy Lawson, has agreed to take over the responsibilities of the Membership 

Chairperson.  These responsibilities include maintaining the roster of current member, arranging for the jurying 

of potential new members in September, and arranging for the annual meeting of members in 

October.  Cathy’s term as Secretary is completed as of the Annual Meeting in October. 
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Leadership Transition 
Madison Art Guild depends on the leadership and support of a few good members.  None of the tasks are 

particularly demanding or time consuming, and there is a lot of sharing among the leadership team.  At the 

Annual Meeting in October, David Carpenter will shift to Past President, and Chris Echtner and Sherry Klinkner 

will become the new Co-Presidents.  This will leave a vacancy for the two-year term of Vice-President. 

  

In addition, Cathy Lawson will give up the post of Secretary and become the new MAG Membership 

Chairperson.  As a result, the position of Secretary will also become vacant.  If you are proud to be a member of 

Madison Art Guild and willing to take a turn on the leadership team, please consider taking one of these roles 

when they become vacant in October.  Please discuss these positions with the present incumbents or other 

members who have served on the Board.  It would be good to start the new year with a full slate of Officers, and 

to welcome you to the MAG, management team. 

 

Salon Reception and Award Ceremony  
If you've never attended the MAG Salon Reception YOU are missing out AND if you have attended in the past 

you will experience an even better Salon Reception. Take the opportunity to view your fellow artists work, 

mingle and find out what they are doing now and enjoy some great food and beverages.  This year we're adding 

to our already great menu of appetizers and desserts. Promise me you won't want to miss this.  Salon details: 

 

Date: Sunday June 12 

Time: 6:00 -8:00 pm 

Where: UW Hospital and Clinics 

  

Enter through the Hospital and proceed to the Clinic area. 

Awards will be announced during the reception. 

  

If you are interested in helping with set-up and/or clean -up, contact Sherry Klinkner 

at sherry.klinkner@gmail.com 

 

  

mailto:sherry.klinkner@gmail.com
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Art Night! 
Our next Art Night is Tuesday, June 14th, 6:00 at the home of Ruth Manning, 4133 Meyer Ave, Madison, 608-

509-6421. Join your fellow artists to talk about what we're up to......bring art to talk about, a beverage or finger 

food to share or just bring yourself but do come and check it out! 

 

Our tentative Art night schedule is: 

July - Aileen Musa, Deerfield (TBD) 

August - Karen Watson-Newlin, Middleton (August 17th) 

September - Tim & Nancy Startup, DeForest (TBD) 

*If you are interested in hosting a future Art Night contact Chris Echtner at cechtner@att.net or 414-803-4305 

 

Thanks to Theresa Drinka for hosting our May Art Night!   

mailto:cechtner@att.net
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